
 
 

 

VERIFICATION 

 

March 26, 2020 

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

Please be advised that Executive Order 2020-21 (COVID-19) issued by Governor Whitmer on 

March 23, 2020 deems all construction workers as “critical infrastructure workers” who are 

expected to continue to work on Michigan infrastructure construction projects.  Mid Michigan 

Materials is a company engaged in the construction of public works projects which are exempted 

from the prohibitions of the Executive Order.  The person in possession of this letter, is an 

employee, agent, and/or representative of Mid Michigan Materials and is a “critical infrastructure 

worker” that is legally permitted leave his or her home and travel to and from the site of the project 

where he or she is working for the duration of the Executive Order and beyond, unless otherwise 

advised by Governor Whitmer’s administration or the Michigan Department of Transportation. 

 

The person in possession of this letter has been advised of the recommended social distancing 

practices and other mitigation measures to protect against the spread of COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns or need additional verification of the person in possession 

of this letter or his or her employment or the work that he or she is performing, please contact Kate 

Knappins, Office Manager for Mid Michigan Materials at 810-990-5285 or 

kknappins@midmichiganmaterials.com. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

Mid Michigan Materials 

 

 

 

Robert W. Wilson 

Vice President 

 

 
 

 

 

 


